Meeting Minutes

May 18th, 2010

Attendance Members:

Jeff Beinhower, David Mills, John Weldon, Carlton Williams

Attendance Others: 

None

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by John Weldon

The April 20th, 2010 Minutes were approved as presented. Carlton made the motion John 2nd, All were in favor.

The May 18th, 2010 Treasures report was then reviewed. Dave made a motion to approve the report, Jeff 2nd, All were in favor.    




A motion was then made to pay the bills. John made the motion Carlton 2nd, All were in favor.

Correspondence:

None

Visitors Comments: 

None

Discussion: 

Old Business: 

No new information regarding the DCNR sign.

No new information on the cigarette butt receptacles.

Other Action: 

New Business:

Jeff talked to Football, they plan to work on the field in the near future. They will try to coordinate with the WTP&RB Board work nights for this.

The WTP&RB then decided to talk to an outside contractor to finish the drainage ditch around the fields.

John will meet and explain to the contractor the scope of the work to be done.

John then made a request to get Air Fresheners for the bathrooms. All agreed it would be a good idea. John will contact Bob about ordering the Air Fresheners, and the status on the butt containers. 

The next item of discussion was a letter Jeff drafted to Mike Humphrey of DAGSA concerning a verbal confrontation they had at the Park.  

All members present reviewed the letter Jeff wrote and agreed it should be sent to all parties involved.

Carlton made a recommendation that the Rec. Board members should have T-shirts that can be worn on our work nights so people can recognize us and report problems or issues.

He got a price of $12 to $14 including printing. It was decided that this was a good idea and we will discuss wording and colors at our next meeting.

The WTP&RB also discussed talking to Hellers and 11/15 Rental about donating a Ditch Witch to dig several small ditches.

With no further business or discussion a motion was made to adjourn at 7:21 PM. John made the motion Jeff 2nd, All were in favor.

The next meeting will be June 15th, 2010 at 6:30 PM.

Respectively Submitted,

David Mills

